
 
 

Allocate a Minimum of $125M of the Health Care Facility Transformation Fund to 
Community-Based Healthcare Providers 

 
New York’s stated priority is to transform the health care system by providing access to high-quality, 
coordinated care through the integration of primary care and other community-based care; however, there 
has not been an equitable investment in the community-based health care sector to support this work.   
 

 A minimum of $125M, or 25% of the $500M Health Care Facility Transformation Fund, should be 
allocated solely to community-based healthcare providers to support their activities in furtherance of 
healthcare transformation initiatives. 
 

 This amount mirrors the DSRIP goal of reducing unnecessary hospitalizations by 25%. 

Since 2014, 6% of the $2.8 billion allocated for healthcare transformation has gone to non-hospital 
community-based health care providers, including FQHCs.  Community-based providers need access to 
resources to support transformation activities including integration of services, reimagined care coordination 
models in preparation for value based payment, modernization and expansion of facilities, and solidification of 
new and existing partnerships to address social determinations of health.    

 
 State Transformation Funds Allocated SFY 2014-16  

 
NOTE:  This chart does NOT reflect other hospital-only transformation funding streams which total over one billion dollars over 
the past 6 years. 
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